RECEIPT COPY

pillsbury

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP
2300 N Street, NW | Washington, DC 20037-1122 | tel 202.663.8000 | fax 202.663.8007

Christine A. Reilly
tel 202.663.8245
christine.reilly@pillsburylaw.com

October 3, 2014

Astepted/Files
VIA HAND DELIVERY 0CT -3 2014
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Federal Communications Commission
Federal Communications Commission Office of the Secretary

445 Twelfth Street, SW, TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554 -

Re:  Sinclair Portland Licensee, LL.C
NOTIFICATION OF RESUMPTION
FCC File No. BDSTA-20140220ADF
KATU(TYV), Portland, OR, FAC ID: 21649

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Sinclair Portland Licensee, LL.C (the “Licensee”), licensee of
KATU(TV) (the “Station”), Portland, Oregon, this letter serves to notify the
Commission that the Station resumed normal operations on August 20, 2014,

Please direct any communications regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Christine A. Reilly
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